
To Senate Rules Committee Members: 
 
Please support HB 4075A, the bill that will finally end the gruesome, unsportsmanlike      Coyote killing 
contests in Oregon. People will still be allowed to hunt coyotes as well to kill them to protect their 
property. We do not want Oregon to be a place where wildlife has no respect as part of the natural 
world. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Georgia Wier 
97202 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


